[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE CITY OF SLATON
FYE 2023 PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that on September 6, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., a Public Hearing will be held on the City of Slaton’s FYE 2023 Proposed Operating Budget.  The location of the Public Hearing is City Hall, 130 S. 9th St., Slaton Texas in the City Commission Chambers

The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $38,949.59 or 2.74%, and of that amount, $16,742.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

A copy of the FYE 2023 Proposed Operating Budget is on file in the Office of the City Secretary and on our website at www.cityofslaton.com for public review.

Citizens are encouraged to attend this Public Hearing and express their views.


